
Health & Safety Committee – September 28, 2022 

 

The Health & Safety Committee met on September 28, 2022.  The committee reviewed how the opening of 

school has gone with regards to health and safety measures as well as reviewed the safety components that 

will be included in the Capital Improvement Project at each building.  

 

 

 


